CERTIFICATE OF COMPLETION

Presented by Society of American Military Engineers Tulsa Post

This certifies that

attended the Tulsa SAME Monthly post meeting and workshop on November 28, 2017 at the Tulsa District Corps of Engineers Office in Tulsa, Oklahoma. This workshop covered technical issues relevant to the engineering profession as outlined below. The workshop counted as 2.5 Professional Development Units (PDUs) and speakers may double the PDUs for their topic.

Tulsa SAME Resilience and Readiness in our Communities Workshop

Speakers discussed the definition of resilience as it relates to their organization and infrastructure.

Speakers:

- Miro Kurka, P.E., Vice President, Mead & Hunt
- Dr. David Williams, P.E., Chief Hydrology and Hydraulics Section, US Army Corps of Engineers
- Yohannes Sugeng, P.E., CFM, Planning and Management Division, Oklahoma Water Resources Board
- Dr. DeVon Douglass, Chief Resilience Officer, City of Tulsa
- Matt Rollins, CFM, State Hazard Mitigation Officer, Oklahoma Department of Emergency Management
- MAJ Phillip R DeLong, Jr, Base Civil Engineer, 138th Fighter Wing, Oklahoma Air National Guard

SOCIETIZON MILITARY ENGINEERICAN MILITARY EN

Michelle R. Lay, P.E. 2017 President

SAME Tulsa Post